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Dear Examining Authority,

Extension of Examination Process

On 30 March BEIS made, at very short notice, a three months Examination Extension to
the EA1N and EA2 proposals.

I am writing to endorse the formal objection letter of 8 April sent to PINS by SEAS,
SASES, Save Our Sandlings, The Aldeburgh Business Association and Friston Parochial
Church Council.

The reason is that the organisations above, and many individual IPs such as myself, have
spent a great deal of their own time, effort and money working towards the deadlines as
previously published, and have made their position regarding the application completely
clear. As ordinary members of the public they do not have the extra resources to
continually respond to new issues that may be raised during this extra three month period,
and they feel that the on-line inspection arrangements gave everyone ample opportunity to
express their views.

The Applicant, on the other hand, now has, at this last-minute point, almost unlimited time
and financial resources to continue to prepare its case.

Thus this three-month extension seems to unfairly favour the Applicant, and I believe that
the originally fixed deadline should have given ample time for all parties to make
representations, and that at this stage the Inspection team should be left alone to make their
decisions from the evidence that they already have.

With best wishes,

Alan Bullard
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